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Ref: 2/3/32-257
Date: 1% September 2020

The Permanent Mission of the United Arab Emirates to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the Special Procedures Branch, and with reference to the Letter from the
Chair of the Working Group on discrimination against women and girls of 23" July
2020 concerning the Call for submissions on Women’s and girls’ sexual and
reproductive health and rights in situations of crisis, has the honour to attach herewith

the submission of the United Arab Emirates as received from the relevant authorities.

The Permanent Mission of the United Arab Emirates to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew
to the Secretariat of the Special Procedures Branch, the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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